
 
 
 

            
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

     
        

     
 

    
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

  
  

  
 

 
 

I.I Washington State 
Hospital Association 

March 29, 2022 

rulescoordinator@oic.wa.gov 

Re: R 2021-17 Second Stakeholder Draft 

On behalf of the Washington State Hospital Association (WSHA) and our 108 hospitals and health 
systems members, I am writing to express WSHA’s support for the revised language in the second 
stakeholder draft of the R 2021-17 Health Care Sharing Ministries rule released March 25, 2022. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on these rules. 

Sincerely, 

Cara Helmer, J.D., R.N. 
Policy Director, Legal Affairs 
Washington State Hospital Association 
999 Third Avenue, Suite 1400 
Seattle, WA 98104 
CaraH@wsha.org 
(206) 577-1827 
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